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Community Councils in the News! 
Three wonderful photos in the local paper this last weekend: 
Spenard’s Fish Creek Festival, Government Hill’s Commons, and 
Mountain View’s urban farm.  
 
 
Assisting the “Vote By Mail” Team at the Municipal Clerk’s 
Office 
We will be working closely with the Clerk’s Office to educate the 
public about the “Vote By Mail” process that will be used in the 
Municipal Election in April 2018. So anticipate more emails coming  
on the issue. 
 
 

Send us Your Council Photos  
Susan has done a wonderful job of adding photos to our website.  
Send us more photos if you are able. 
Betty is putting pictures of the meeting locations on the top of council 
newsletters.  
 
 
Mark on Leave October 9th – 17th 
I will be out of the office Saturday October 7th through Tuesday 
October 17th to celebrate a 90th birthday of someone special. Susan 
or Betty will be sending out communications on those days. I will be 
back in the office on Wednesday October 18th. 
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